
             

  

 

 

 

 

 

The Beaufort County Airports 

Board (BCAB) Meeting  

scheduled for  

 

Thursday, December 15, 2022,  

at 1:30 PM  

 

Has been CANCELED 
 
 

The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, January 19, 2023 
 

 

If you have questions, please contact  
Airports Administration at: 843.255.2942 


